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Both employers and trustees have a duty to ensure that any pension or employee benefit scheme (set up by them for their employees
or administered by them, as the case may be) is set up and run properly.

The nature of your duties will depend on whether you are an employer or a trustee, but the consequences for a breach of those duties
could be serious in either case. The good news is that the risks are avoidable with the right attention to detail, an idea of issues to
watch out for and by seeking appropriate legal advice where needed.

The work of our Pensions and Employee Benefits Practice Group over the last couple of years has seen a number of matters involving
common problem areas which have needed to be dealt with, on behalf of trustees or employers, or both. These have ranged from
simply updating trust documentation to take into account the changes in the tax regime applicable to pensions in Guernsey in 2015, for
example, to some potentially serious breaches of the terms of the scheme documents, or even other applicable legislation.

We also regularly give more 'day to day' advice to trustees on their duties where they have been required to make a particular decision
concerning a scheme, and also to employers and trustees setting up new schemes or restructuring existing ones.

Examples of our recent work include:
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For further details on the issues you may face and how we can assist you with new or existing pension and employee benefit
arrangements, click here if you are an employer or here if you are a trustee.

For any further information on pensions or employee benefit arrangements, please contact Kerrie Le Tissier or Angela Calnan.

https://www.collascrill.com/media/1635/12693-cc-pensions-savings-in-the-me-aw.pdf
https://www.collascrill.com/documents/factsheets/p-emp-employers-pensions-and-employee-benefit-schemes-in-guernsey/
https://www.collascrill.com/documents/factsheets/p-fid-trustees-pensions-and-employee-benefit-schemes-in-guernsey/
https://www.collascrill.com/who-we-are/l/kerrie-le-tissier/
https://www.collascrill.com/who-we-are/c/angela-calnan/
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